
 
 

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2E 
 

Representing the communities of Burleith, Georgetown and Hillandale 
3265 S Street, NW • Washington, DC 20007 

(202) 724-7098 • anc2e@dc.gov 

COMMISSIONERS: 

Ed Solomon, District 1       Joe Gibbons, District 2       Rick Murphy, District 3 
Mara Goldman, District 4       Lisa Palmer, District 5       Jim Wilcox, District 6 

Monica Roaché, District 7       Zac Schroepfer, District 8 
 

 
June 14, 2018 

 
Councilmember Jack Evans 
Councilmember, Ward 2 
Council of the District of Columbia 
1350 Pennsylvania Avenue NW, Suite 106 
Washington, DC 20004 
jevans@dccouncil.us  

 
RE: Proposal to Ban the Riding of Bikes and Scooters on Ward 2 Sidewalks Outside 
of the Central Business District 
 

Dear Councilmember Evans, 
 
On June 4, 2018 ANC 2E held its regularly scheduled public meeting, which was properly 
noticed and attended by six commissioners, constituting a quorum. At this meeting the 
Commission adopted the following resolution by a vote of (6-0-0) with regard to the above-
referenced matter: 
 

ANC 2E supports the banning of the riding of motorized vehicles, including electric 
scooters, electric bikes, and electric-assist bikes, on public walkways in ANC 2E. 
 

Commissioner Joe Gibbons (2E02@anc.dc.gov) is the Commission’s representative in this 
matter. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Joe Gibbons 
Chair, ANC 2E 


